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Golden West High School Triple Homicide Update 

 

 

The Visalia Police Department is seeking assistance through the State of California for additional reward funding for 

information leading to the arrest and conviction of the suspect(s) involved in the Triple Homicide that occurred in the Golden 

West High School parking lot on May 5th, 2020.  Crime Stoppers currently has a $9,000.00 reward, that is available.  The 

Visalia Police Department is currently applying for an additional reward of $50,000.00 for information leading to the arrest and 

conviction of those responsible for the murders.   

 

Anyone with information is asked to please contact Detective Rob Meier at 559-713-4211.  Those wishing to remain 

anonymous can contact the Visalia Police Department Tip Line at 559-713-4738. 
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